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         An Open meeting of the 
Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 

                                                       will be held on  
                     
                     
                               

Wednesday 19th February at 7pm  

                               in the John Lampon Hall. 
 

The purpose of the meeting is to draw attention to the work undertaken so far in 
preparing a Neighbourhood Plan for our village and Parish Area. 
In the summer of 2013 a community survey was concluded and the results of this 
have been analysed. This meeting will be an opportunity to share the findings of the 
survey with the community and to reveal residents’ views on everything from sport 
to transport. 
The meeting will be a chance to explain other aspects of the plan including how it is 
likely to affect the village and how it fits in with the plans of Colchester Borough 
Council and Essex County Council. Representatives from the Parish Council and 
Colchester Borough Council will be present. 
The most important aspect of the meeting will be to explain the next stages of the 
plan’s development including the opportunity for members of the community to get 
involved either directly or indirectly. 
 

So please come along and share your views with the Steering Group. 
 

For any more information you can contact Steering Group Chairman Chris Stevenson at: 
cdstevenson@gmail.com      


